
 

 

 

12 February 2024 

 

Guildford Museum retains Arts Council AccreditaƟon 

 

CongratulaƟons to our museum which has successfully retained its Full AccreditaƟon from Arts Council England. 

It recognises the hard work our Heritage team have put in to: 

 looking aŌer our collecƟon of objects to preserve and protect them for the future 
 developing an engaging programme of acƟviƟes, events and exhibiƟons 
 connecƟng with our visitors 
 providing educaƟon and learning acƟviƟes 
 MeeƟng relevant standards for policies and procedures. 

Lead Councillor for Commercial Services, Cllr Catherine Houston said: 

"This is great news for our museum. Our team puts a huge amount of effort into making sure that people have access 
to and can engage with our collecƟons, as well as protecƟng them for future generaƟons. I am delighted that their 
efforts conƟnue to be recognised." 

Our museum is open Wednesday to Saturdays, 12noon to 4.30pm and is free to enter. The last entry is at 4pm. 

For more informaƟon about what's on at the museum, please visit our website (opens new window). 

 


